Rosewood Elemenatry School
1540 Rosewood Drive
Rock Hill, South Carolina 29732
Phone: (803) 981-1540 Fax: (803) 981-1568
Deborah Greenwood, Principal
Chp Newton, Assistant Principal

## SIC Report to Parents 2017-2018

Dear Parents, May 24, 2018

The 2017-2018 school year was filled lots of change, challenges and excitement at Rosewood Elementary School. Mr. Newton and I have thourghly enjoyed our year here and excited about what is to come in the future at Rosewood. When students return next year there will be many changes. When you drive up you will see a new front of the school, the lobby and reception area will be updated, the cafeteria will be bigger with new furniture, and classrooms are getting new cabinets and counters. Next year look for our new logo as Leo recieves a child friendly look.

Due to our small numbers on our SIC board, we combined our efforts with PTO. Through our combined efforts we were able to buy new books for the media center and new Ukuleles for our Music program. We have transitioned our PTO to a PTA and are now aligned with the National PTA.

Next year we will continue our combined efforts with SIC and PTA. We can't wait to see the wonderful things our new team will be able to do, as we continue our success here at Rosewood. We hope you have a wonderful summer. We can't wait to see you back in August.

Sincerely,

Deborah Greenwood Suzann Schrader

Principal SIC Chair